
Nursery News    
 

THEME: Snugglies/Pets    September 5, 2022  

In our second week of snugglies, we will include pets in our discussions. If your 

child has a picture of their pet, please send it in to share with the class. Be sure to 

put your child’s first and last name on it. The numbers 1 and 2 will be introduced.  

 

Our center will be closed on Monday, September 5 for the Labor Day holiday. 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

 

Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Taghrid, Mrs. Catherine and Mrs. Melissa 

 

 

Student of the Week           Happy Birthday!! 

                Ronan Brooks                         Sloane Brown  9/9 

                  Anna Cella  

 

Language Arts: To enhance our theme, we will discuss dogs and puppies, and cats and 

kittens.  We will also listen to several stories about our canine and feline friends.  The 

game “Simon Says” and the song “Wheels on the Bus” are great listening activities.  

“Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star” is a great way to enhance our fine motor development, and 

“Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear” enhance gross motor development.  

 

Concept: We will review all of the concepts we have learned so far. Red/ blue, circle/ 

square, and big/little have all been added to our jobs on our shelves. Items on our science 

table will discussed this week as well. 

 

Craft & Writing: This week we will be creating some fun “snuggly” pets and review 

circle, square, red and blue as we make our creations.  

 

Motor:  Let’s take a ride in the rocking boat this week! The children will be getting plenty 

of exercise outside this week with our new balls and will learn to use the balance beam as 

we play the following directions game.  The children will also take part in an obstacle 

course this week.  

 


